
 

 

Open Calls and Limited Calls 

 
On June 19, 2023, Newfoundland and Labrador Housing Corporation 
launched an electronic procurement (e-procurement) system for all Open 
Call and Limited Call for Bids to be issued through the MERX website.  

These opportunities can be found at https://www.merx.com/govnl/nlhc.  

 

Please Note:  Effective June 19, 2023, bids will only be received by e-
bidding through MERX. 

 

 


